Rad Dickson

From: Alan Agee <alanagee7@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2020 3:13 PM

To: Rad Dickson

Subject: File No AL-1928 - Address: 16810 S. Peyton Highway

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure
of the integrity of this message.

Dear Mr. Dickson - | believe my property is to the North of the subject property. | concur with my neighbor, Steve and
Tammy Smith, and object to the development project for the reasons stated by Mr. and Mrs. Smith.

Please let me know if you have any questions. 719-337-0711.

Alan Agee, Member of EEPC, LLC



